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Workshops





March 1, 2008


Weatherford, Texas


The Perfect Monitor Visit


11:00am


Hutch’s Pie Shop


145 College Park Drive


Weatherford, Texas 76086


Hutch’s is across from the old 


JC  Penny’s in Weatherford


For Registration and Directions 


Call Barbara Price 817-536-4514





March 8, 2008


The Colony. Texas


Nutrition Workshop


9-11 am


Patty Freeman’s Home


7012 Galloway, 


The Colony 75056


For Directions call Patty


 469-287-2107


For Registration call 


Wende Pittmon    972-243-3237


The Colony and Little Elm area





 March 8, 2008


Houston/Clear Lake, Texas


Tackling Childhood Obesity


10-12


Freeman Branch Library


16616 Diana Lane


Houston, Texas 77062


For Directions call 281-488-1906


For Registration Call


Susan Perry 713-660-0789








 Mystery Provider


Each month in this newsletter we put the provider ID of one MYSTERY PROVIDER.  The Mystery Provider wins a fun children’s book to share with their kiddos.  If you find your provider ID hidden somewhere in the newsletter call the office at 1-800-369-9082 and claim your prize!  











March 8, 2008


Waco, Texas


The Power of Choice


11am-1pm


Patty Herbert’s Home


2301 Rosewood Drive


Waco, Texas 76710


For Directions Call Patty


254-772-1053


For Registration Call 


Veronica White 254-690-8107





March 11, 2008


Richardson, Texas


Planning Low Cost Menus


7:30-9:00 pm 


Golden Corral 


Plano Road and Campbell


Richardson, Texas 


For Registration and Directions Call


Renee Comley 972-398-9398





March 15, 2008


Greenville, Texas


Sanitation & Health


10am-11:30am


Patricia Stanton’s Home


4400 Stonewall Street


Greenville, Texas 75401


For Directions Call Patricia


903-450-4729


For Registration call


Renee Comley 972-398-9398








March 15, 2008


Temple, Texas


The Power of Choice


10:30-12:00  


Cheryl Meyers’ Home


4929 Nibling Lane


Temple, Texas 76502


For Directions Call 


Cheryl 254-986-1658


For Registration call 


Veronica White 254-690-8107
































March 17, 2008


Richardson, Texas


Building Blocks 


for Fun Healthy Meals


7:30-8:30pm


Chucks


Arapaho and Coit


Richardson, Texas 


For Registration and Directions Call


Renee Comley 972-398-9398





March 29, 2008


Wake Village, Texas


Nutritional Workshop


9:30 am 


Cynthia Hawkins’ Home


506 Red Water Road


Wake Village, Texas 75501


Paula is close to Parks Mall 


For Directions Call 


Cynthia 903-832-7588


For Registration call


Debbie Martin 903-561-4341





March 29, 2008


Mesquite, Texas


Nutrition Workshop


10am-12 noon


Darlene Sullivan’s Home


2411 Decoy Drive


Mesquite, Texas 75181


For Directions call 


Darlene 972-222-9725


For Registration call


Wende Pittmon 972-243-3237





March 29 2008


Sherman, Texas


Building Blocks


For fun Healthy Meals


10-11:30 am


Barbara Reyna’s  Home


1107 South Maxey


Sherman, Texas 75090


For Directions Call  Barbara


903-868-1289


For Registration Call 


Renee Comley 972-398-9398



































Staff News


We are sad to say that Dawn Hamilton will be leaving Southwest Human Development Services at the end of February.  She is returning to Dallas and her position at Minute Menu.  We wish her the best of luck.  Happy Trails!  We have four new staffers joining the Southwest team: Della Avila will replace Jean Castle berry who is retiring as Program Coordinator in Lubbock.  Symony Morris is taking over for Ellen Lovett who is retiring as the Amarillo Program Coordinator.  Nancy Lopez will take over the El Paso territory.  Lorena Concha who covered the El Paso area is pursuing another career.  And last but not least we welcome Lindsey Seybold who will join us at the Austin Office.  We send our profound thanks to those ladies who are leaving the Southwest family after all these years.  We wish you all the best!!

















Split Shifts on Minute Menu Kids


Split shifts are now able to be done on Minute Menu Kids.  Instead of writing your split shift in the claim notes it can be done within the program.  When you open up your program click on the Meal Counts icon and then click the Split Shift tab.  Here you will find the instructions on how to enter your split shift information.  Enter the Facility hour and children hours and the program does the rest.  If you have any questions please call the Austin Office.      





Training Is Available on our Website


Federally required mandatory training is available on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.swhuman.org" ��www.swhuman.org� If you cannot make it to one of our free workshops there is a Self-Instructional Training Packet and Civil Rights Guide that you can do at home. Go to the website, click on training, download the materials, take the tests and mail them in along with a completed certificate.  We only need the signed certificate and tests for our file, not the whole packet. 227-0868  Please feel free to call the office with any questions.








Provider Spotlight-


Marion Kindle is from Dallas and has been with Southwest for many years.  She is great at feeding her kids healthy meals and she serves fresh fruit everyday.  Her monitor says her kids look forward to eating at her house and that Marion is prompt and accurate with her records.  She is also so nice on the phone when she calls the Austin Office.    


Eva Hall is from Tomball Texas.  Her monitor says that she is a great cook who has perfected making quick simple meals that taste great.  She uses Minute Menu to submit her claim and likes it because it is so convenient.  When she is not caring for children she hand sews beautiful children’s quilts.    


Congratulations to you both and keep up the good work.

















Enrollment Reminder:


If you are on the Minute Menu Kids program you do not need to send in the orange bubble form.  Simply enter the child’s information, print the form, have the parent sign it and mail or fax it to the Austin Office.  Our toll free fax number is


1-888-467-1455








April 2, 2008


Round Rock, Texas


Moving Forward


7 pm (limited to 15 people)


Barbara Campbell’s Home


2102 Mimosa Trail


Round Rock, Texas 78664


For Directions Call


Barbara 512-388-4532 


For Registration call


Sandy Wikelius 512-263-4002





April 5, 2008


Fort Worth, Texas


The Perfect Monitor Visit


9:30-11:00


8:45am for Breakfast!


Barbara Price’s Home


2033 North Edgewood Terrace


Ft Worth, Texas 76103


For Registration and Directions Call  


Barbara Price 817-536-4514





April 5, 2008


Goldthwaite, Texas


The Power of Choice


10:00-11:30  


Kyla Pritchard’s Home


1805 Elza Drive


Goldthwaite, Texas 76844


For Directions Call 


Kyla 325-648-2399


For Registration call 


Veronica White 254-690-8107





April 8, 2008


Stephenville, Texas


The Perfect Monitor Visit


6:00-7:30pm


Pastafina’s


2897 W Washington Street (Hwy 377)�Stephenville, TX 76401


For Registration and Directions Call  


Barbara Price 817-536-4514





April 12, 2008


San Marcos, Texas


Moving Forward


10:00 am


Martha Carrillo’s Home


713 Picasso Drive


San Marcos, Texas 78666 


For Directions Call Martha


512-754-0211


For Registration call 


Sandy Wikelius 512-263-4002


If you live South of Austin this is the 


Workshop for you.





April 12, 2008


Bonham, Texas


Tackling Childhood Obesity


10-11:30 am


Connie Alexander’s Home


112 West Russell Street


Bonham, Texas 75418


For Directions Call Connie


903-640-4345


For Registration call 


Renee Comley 972-398-9398

















